

Camisano Vicentino, 09/04/2020

Dear Partner,

we want to thank you for all the things that Banco Alimentare does and is doing in this period of national emergency in which many people are facing an unprecedented crisis characterized by poverty and food shortages.

Our company, as you know, is active in the production of food ingredients and we understand the situation very well.

We feel the urgency and the responsibility to give our contribution to the Banco Alimentare association by exploiting our corporate customer satisfaction questionnaire: thanks to it, we have promoted and supported your exemplary reality by collecting an amount that, although modest, will be donated to you as soon as possible to deal with the emergency.

This initiative wanted to inform and sensitize not only our customers but all of us, towards all the people and families who live in difficult and painful circumstances.

Only if companies have a social responsibility, respect and conscience it will be the companies of the future.

We are happy to have contributed to this virtuous reality.

Kind regards,

Silvia Santarelli

Chief Executive Officer

Cereal Docks Food Srl